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Memo

To: Secretaries, Local Associations and Islamic Trusts
From: Sultan Eusoff, Executive Manager
Date: 19 October 2015

Subject: HALAL SLAUGHTER MEN RECRUITMENT PROGRAMME
FOR THE 2015/2016 MEAT PROCESSING SEASON

Dear Brothers in Islam,

Assalaam Alaykum Wa Rahmatullah Wa Barakatahu

We are pleased to announce that the interview for the Halal Slaughter men for the
2015/2016 meat processing season will take place as per attached Circular from
Meat Industry Association (MIA).

All Muslims who are interested in this position are invited to apply directly to MIA.
Please read the instructions of MIA Circular carefully.

Jazak Allah Khairan

Wasalaam
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